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MVIS 
Institute of Museum Services A Federal agency serving the nation's museums 

Office of the Director • 1100 Pennsylvania Avenue N.W. • Washington, D.C. 20506 • (202) 786-0536 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE CONTACT: MAMIE BITTNER 
202-786-0536 

IMS ANNOUNCES TRAINING WORKSHOPS FOR GOS FIELD REVIEWERS 

MEETING THE DEMAND: TRAINING AND GUIDANCE FOR GENERAL OPERATING 
SUPPORT FIELD REVIEWERS. 

The Institute of Museum Services is offering a series of 
workshops to strengthen and improve the reviewing skills of GOS 
field reviewers. The first of the series were offered at the 
American Association of Museums Conference in New Orleans, LA 
and the American Association of Botanical Gardens and Arboreta 
Conference in Atlanta, GA. and were enthusiastically received. 

Workshop discussion and activity topics include: the policies 
and procedures governing the GOS grant program; the 
relationship of field review to the overall application and 
funding process; the responsibilities and obligations of GOS 
field reviewers; utilizing financial statement forms and 
audited statements; generally accepted standards of 
professional museum operation; interpretation of scoring 
definitions; and assignment of scores. 

Workshops will be held at: 

American Association for State and Local History, Seattle WA 
September 9, 1989 8:30 - 12:00 noon 

American Association of Zoological Parks and Aquariums, 
Pittsburgh, PA September 24, 1989, 1:00 pm - 4:30 pm 

Association of Science-Technology Centers, Baltimore, MD 
October 16, 1989, 2:00 pm - 5:30 pm 

To reserve a space please contact the Institute of Museum 
Services, 1100 Pennsylvania Avenue, N.W., Room 609, Washington, 
DC 20506, one month prior to the meeting you would like to 
attend. 
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